
Battle Mountain High School PTSA  
Support Our Kids through BMHS PTSA! 

 

 

BMHS PTSA supports our school through teacher/staff appreciation,  
classroom grants, volunteering at school events and parent communication.  

Join our email list and stay plugged in with BMHS!  
  

For the 20/21 school year PTSA will conduct three meetings on the  
2nd Thursday of the month of September, January and April. 

Our first meeting will be via Zoom on Thursday, September 10 in the evening. 
More info to come... 

 

You can support PTSA​! 
1.  ​Join!​  Membership contributions go directly towards supporting our students 

and teachers. Fill out the form below and drop off at BMHS, mailed to BMHS 
(151 Miller Ranch Road, Edwards, CO 81632) or ​you can use the PTSA Button 
on the bottom of the BMHS Homepage to pay via PayPal ​to 
ptsa.bmhs@gmail.com​.   Thank you in advance for supporting BMHS PTSA! 

2. City Market Community Rewards ​- Register your value card on-line at: 
https://www.citymarket.com/topic/city-​ ​market-community-rewards​  ​and enroll 
Battle Mountain High School as your school of choice. 

3. Amazon Smile​ - Shop Smile.Amazon.com and select Battle Mountain High 
School PTA as your charity! 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PTSA Contribution​: 
Return bottom portion of this form with your contribution to BMHS PTSA to BMHS office or mail to 0151 Miller Ranch Road, Edwards, CO 81632. Please make payable to BMHS PTSA. 

 

$25  ___________  I paid on Paypal    $​ __________  

$50 ___________  $10.00 Teacher/Student Contribution: ​ ___________  

$100 ___________    

 

 

Name:   ​ _____________________________      ​Email Address: _________________________________ 
 

Parent / Student / Teacher (circle one) 

  Student Name:​____________________________________​     Grade:  ​ ___________  
 

THANK YOU! 


